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Extract 1: Recommendation  
ECTEL proposes to recommend that all currently approved interconnection agreements should be 

published.  

1) ECTEL invites views on its recommendation that all currently approved interconnection 

agreements should be made available for download on ECTEL and NTRC websites.  
 

Karib Cable Comments 1: We are in agreement to publish on-line Part I of the Interconnection 

Register that lists approved Interconnection Agreements and to publish Part III the contents of 

the interconnection agreements excluding those directed by the Commission to be kept 

confidential and which shall be open for inspection by the public. 

Extract 2: Recommendation  

mailto:l.hornsey@karibcable.com
mailto:consultation@ectel.int


ECTEL proposes to recommend that all parts of approved interconnection agreements should be 

published on the Commission’s website and made available to the public for inspection at the 

Commission’s offices.  

2) ECTEL invites views on its recommendation that all parts of currently approved 

interconnection agreements should be published  
 

Karib Cable Comments 2: We are not in agreement to publish all parts of the approved 

interconnection agreements. Part II of the register contains portions of interconnection 

agreements, which the Commission has directed to be kept confidential. We believe that the 

reasons for this still stand. We do however agree that copies of approved interconnection 

agreements with synthetic data replacing the confidential data be published. Should any 

prospective new entrant wish to obtain more details then they may make application to their 

relevant NTRC who may provide information at their discretion.  

 


